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Motion (draft Resolution) on

implementing community-based coral reef conservation and management

through a watershed-based approach

Recalling the ”Resolution on using co-management approaches for marine protected areas and other mechanisms for managing coral reefs and associated ecosystem” which was adopted at 28th ICRI General Meeting in Belize City, Belize;

Recognising the need for human activities and impact to be considered as part of the measures for the conservation of reefs, and especially fringing reefs which are particularly vulnerable to land-based activities; 

Noting the aforementioned points, the technical workshop held during the 29th ICRI General Meeting in Okinawa, Japan—where fringing reefs are found extensively—addressed community-based coral reef conservation and management which take watersheds into consideration, as follows; 

	· [Summary of the Discussion in the Technical Workshop: TBD]




These findings from the technical workshop closely relate to ICRI’s four cornerstones of “integrated management”, “capacity building”, “science and monitoring” and “review”. 
Accordingly, ICRI encourages its Members to:
Consider the merits of community-based conservation and management using a watershed-based approach which engages both various stakeholders in inland areas as well as local communities in coastal areas, particularly for the conservation of fringing reefs.

Ensure that the lessons learnt from the cases presented in this workshop as well as other existing cases are applied. 

Promote, where appropriate, collaboration between stakeholders that facilitate community-based conservation and management efforts using a watershed-based approach.
Contribute to the sharing of information and experience obtained at each site by utilizing opportunities at relevant meetings of ICRI, IPSI, SOI etc.

Accordingly, ICRI requests its Secretariat to:

Compile the case studies on community-based management presented during this technical workshop and submitted through the ICRI Members’ Reports with help from IPSI and SOI; disseminate the information through ICRI Media; and report on the compiled information at the 30th General Meeting in Thailand.

Accordingly, ICRI requests its Members to:

Assist the compilation of case studies by providing additional information upon request from the ICRI Secretariat.
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